
From: Madeleine Tiedeman <Madeleine.Tiedeman@Ablawyers.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, 18 November 2019 5:20 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Chambers - Clancy DP <Chambers.Clancy.DP@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Lee C 
<Chambers.Lee.c@fwc.gov.au>; Kyle Scott <Kyle.Scott@ablawyers.com.au> 
Subject: AM2018/26 - Social, Community, Home Care and Disability Services Industry Award 2010 
 
Dear Associate 

 
I refer to the above matter and the extension of time granted by the Commission on 13 

November 2019 to parties in relation to the filing of our closing written submissions. 
Regrettably our submission is not yet finalised but is close to being so.  

 
We expect to be able to file our submission tomorrow morning and will seek leave to do 

so when we do.  

 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Madeleine Tiedeman 
Associate 

Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
Suite 402, Level 4 

Watt Street Commercial Centre 
45 Watt Street, Newcastle 2300  
Dir: +612 4989 1004 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0447 255 095  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 

 

 
 
This is an email from Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors Pty Limited (ACN 146 318 783). It is confidential to the named 
addressee and may contain copyright and/or legally privileged information. No-one else may read, print, store, copy, forward 
or act in reliance on all or any of it or its attachments. If you receive this email in error, please telephone us on +612 9458 
7005 or email ablawyers@ablawyers.com.au We do not accept liability in connection with computer virus, data corruption, 
delay, interruption, unauthorised access or unauthorised amendment. Liability limited by a Scheme approved under the 
Professional Standards Legislation. Legal practitioners employed by or being directors of Australian Business Lawyers & 
Advisors Pty Limited are members of the Scheme. This notice must not be removed. 
 

Fraud warning: Please be aware that there is a significant risk posed by cyber fraud, specifically 

relating to email accounts and bank account details. Our bank account details will never change 

during the course of a transaction, and we will never change our bank details via email. Please 

check account details with us in person. We will not accept responsibility if you transfer money into 

an incorrect account.  
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